



## Town of Natick Massachusetts

September 12, 2019

Karen Partanen Town of Natick Recreation & Parks 179 Boden Lane Natick, MA 01760

Subject: Common Use Application for Natick Earth Day Festival

Dear Mr. Partanen,

The Natick Earth Day Planning team is excited to reach out and request the use of the Common for Natick's 9<sup>th</sup> annual Earth Day Festival. The festival offers the public more than 100 opportunities to learn, share, and connect with neighbors to take action for our environment and our future, and draws more than 500 people each year.

In 2020, we propose holding the event on Sunday, April 26 from 11:00am to 3:00pm (with set up beginning at 9am). Attached please find a proposed layout for the event, which we will update as applications come in for this year's program.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions. We appreciate your partnership.

Thank you,

Jillian Wilson Martin Sustainability Coordinator

Town of Natick 508-647-6555